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HIGHLIGHTS

Hot Off The Press!
The All Model A 2000 calendar produced in partnership with Hemmings Motor News will be available in July.
Order now to reserve your copies. What great gifts they will make for those Model A lovers in your life!
Twelve months of Model A's all for $10.95 plus shipping and handling. Order information will be in the next
issue of The Restorer, or call 1-888-2MODELA.

National Banquet in Sunny South
Huntsville, Alabama is the place to be December 2-5 for MAFCA's annual National Banquet. Registration
forms will be available in the July/August issue of the Restorer. The Heart of Dixie A's have planned a great
package of tours and things to do, from the Grand Ole Opry to the US Space and Rocket Museum, and
everything in between. y'all come!

2000 National Convention
The Board of Directors met in Kansas City, Missouri in June to offer assistance to the host chapter, Heart of
America Model A Ford Club. We can hardly wait until next year! They have a great Meet planned with an
indoor car parts swap meet, hill climb, era fashions consignment shop, era fashion and car judging, special
interest group meetings, youth activities, fashion and technical seminars, fashion show, grand tour, and awards
banquet. The Kansas City area is full of historical sites and fun things to do. Be sure and sign up for the Early
Bird Newsletter to get the scoop on things and an early registration form. Details are in The Restorer. Mark
your calendar now for July 10-15, 2000!

Future Divisional Meets and National Banquets on the Agenda
1999 SE Divisional Meet, Columbia, South Carolina, September 23-25.
1999 Western Divisional Meet, Temecula, California, October 7-10.
2000 National Banquet, Seattle, Washington, November 30-December 2.
2001 National Banquet, Conroe, Texas, November 29-December 1

2000 Membership Roster
A membership roster is in the planning stages for next year. The last edition of the roster was not cost effective,
and the Board is in the process of planning a new format for the publication. There are a lot of details to work
out, but the Board is committed to providing the membership with this useful information.

History Channel Great Race, X-Cup Division
The Great Race is history by the time this "Highlights" reaches MAFCA membership. The race ended at
Anaheim, California on June 19. Three high school teams entered the race with MAFCA's help in the form of
grants of $4000 each. We look forward to reading about their experiences in a future issue of The Restorer.

Restorer Index Now Accessible Through MAFCA Website
If you need to access the Restorer Index for most of the last 40 years, be sure and visit MAFCA's website,
MAFCA.com, and have a look at this helpful resource. All except approximately the last 24 months are
included in the index.

Respectfully submitted,



John Firth
Secretary


